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 Memo 

 Date:  4/25/2025 

 To:  President Paul Widdison, Vice President, Douglas Hurst, Bruce Jardine, Janis Christensen, Jan 
 Burrell, Kelly Larson, and Wyle Williams 

 From:  Dr. Bryan Becherini - Director of Assessment, School Improvement & Research 

 Subject:  Weber School District TSSA Framework 

 Dear Members of the Board, 

 Over the past several months I have worked with a variety of departments to ensure alignment 
 between our district strategic plan, Elevate28, and various processes and procedures.  The 
 attached framework includes updated language but does not adjust the way we will distribute TSSA 
 funds to schools.  We will continue to allocate 25% of the funds to go towards increases to base 
 salary and benefits for school personnel, up to 5% of the total allocation will go towards teacher 
 recognition and leadership opportunities, and the remaining amount will be distributed to schools 
 based on school type and enrollment.  By allocating over two-thirds of the LEA allocation directly to 
 schools, it allows building leaders to utilize the funds to best support their unique needs and local 
 initiatives.  Schools are bound to ensure monies spent fall within the guidelines of the district 
 framework, board rule, and legislation. 

 Should you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact Superintendent Butters and 
 myself. 

 Respectfully, 

 Dr. Bryan Becherini 
 Director of Assessment, School Improvement & Research 


